FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

WASHINGTON

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD

- X-7059

January 15, 1932.

Dear Sir:

This is to advise you that the Federal Reserve Board
has appointed Mr. Leo H. Paulger Chief of the Division of
Examinations of the Board.

Mr. Paulger, who has been connected with the Federal
Farm Loan Board in a similar capacity, will assume his new
duties on January 16, 1932.

Under the direction of the Chief of the Division of
Examinations, Mr. Frank J. Drinnen will continue in immediate
charge of the examining forces of the Federal Reserve Board.

Very truly yours,

Chester Morrill,
Secretary.

TO GOVERNORS AND AGENTS OF ALL F. R. BANKS.
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